


Have you heard a coyote lately calling in the night?

Coyotes are part of our county’'s wildlife population. Their numbers are
growing, and they can be seen or heard almost everywhere in the area.
Join us as we discuss the comeback of the Eastern Coyote and the issues,
concerns, and benefits that surround this species. Learn how you can
adapt to coexist with coyotes.

Wednesday, July 19, 2023 - 7PM
Riegel Ridge Community Center - Library Room
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